
Marguerite Williams
Penobscot
LD 1106
I am a 76 year old resident of Penobscot , Maine. I am writing to ask for your support 
for  LD 1106  and urge the Committee to pass this bill to fund affordable senior 
housing in our region.
Our Penobsvot Nursing Home served many people from our communities and region 
for many years before it was closed by the State around 2015.  Then the Island 
Nursing Home also closed leaving area residents with no options for elder care and 
senior housing.
We have a very high percentage of older citizens in our area; housing is expensive 
and taxes are going up.  We desperately need affordable senior housing options here 
in our region!
PLease support the funding to redevelop the Island Nursing Home into senior 
housing.
Thank you and Respectfully,
Marguerite Williams,
Penobscot, Maine


